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SelfWealth Limited response to Australian Financial Review article 
  
Melbourne, Australia – 10th March 2022: SelfWealth Limited (ASX:SWF, “SWF” or the 
“Company”) refers to an article published online today by the Australian Financial Review in 
relation to speculation regarding a potential transaction involving the Company 
and OpenMarkets Group Limited. 
  
SWF confirms that it periodically engages in and assesses acquisition offers or proposals, 
which can bring additional scope or depth to group activities, and which have the potential to 
enhance value for SWF’s shareholders.  
  
The Company is not currently sufficiently advanced with respect to any such initiatives to 
warrant disclosure at this time. 
  
The Company is aware of its continuous disclosure obligations and confirms it is in 
compliance with ASX Listing Rule 3.1 (Continuous Disclosure). SelfWealth notes that as with 
any potential transaction being considered, the intention is to always act to achieve what it 
believes is the best outcome for all stakeholders including customers and shareholders. 
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The Board of SelfWealth Pty Ltd has authorised the release of this announcement to the 
market.  
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